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I’d like to give my full support for this bill. Having a walking/bike path that connects 
with existing trails north and south would be extremely useful and allow greater 
access to recreation and adjacent communities. One of the major impediments to my 
family walking and biking more around Bowdoinham is the lack of safe areas in 
which to do so. Shoulders on roads are too narrow and there are few good trails to 
access or they require driving first. Having a trail that runs through the middle of 
town would be so much more convenient and would be used by us to run errands in 
other towns, get exercise, and enjoy the outdoors. 


